
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to request Oregon legislators  to address Measure 110 immediately.  Specifically, to 

make changes to this ill-conceived bill that is not working.  This measure has causes devastating 

issues for the State of Oregon. 

 

I am a native Oregonian growing up in Portland.  My husband and I are heartbroken by the 

deterioration of the once lovely city.  We moved to Bend to escape the downward spiral of the 

homeless, drugs and crime. 

 

With our liberal drug law outlined in measure 110, Bend is now experiencing the same fate as 

Portland.  It seems folks come here because they can do as they please.  There is no 

accountability for these people doing drugs.  Yet, the taxpayers must be responsible for cleaning 

up their camps and needles used for dangerous drugs.  How is this right? 

 

Something need to be done NOW!!! Let's take back control of our beautiful State.  There must 

be some accountability for drug use and crime.  Legislators, do your job! 

 

Best, 

Melva Manning   
 


